KYCON

Notice of Discontinuation

Company: KYCON, Inc.
1810 Little Orchard St.
San Jose, CA 95125

USA

408-494-0330

We would like to inform you that our KMDX series will be discontinued at the end of 2010. Below
is a list of the affected part numbers and the suggested alternative parts. Please be sure to
request samples of the alternative parts before purchasing.

Kycon part number series Suggested alternative series
KMDX-xS-N KMDGX-xS-N
KMDX-Xs-S KMDGX-xS-AS, KMDGX-xS-N

Please contact Kycon directly for final purchase and delivery dates. Dates are
dependant on stock status. We currently have stock on hand.

Thank you very much for your understanding.
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Signature:

Name:  Jill Scarnecchia Phone: 408-494-0330
Date7/21/2010
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